
 
 
 
Dear CCE Families, 
 
On Saturday, March 30th, the Cedar Creek Booster Club is hosting the annual Spring Auction at 
The Belmont​ to raise funds for important school projects not covered under state funding. The 
theme this year is Saturday Night Live and we encourage you to dress up as your favorite SNL 
characters! You can’t beat hanging out and building community with other awesome parents 
whose kids attend Cedar Creek. 
 
The funds raised during this event will benefit CCE directly. This year we are raising money for 
three outdoor classroom spaces which will allow our children to have an inspiring change of 
scenery during instructional time in a safe environment. If you have a business and want to 
sponsor our event or donate any items, please reach out me directly. We are forever grateful of 
our generous local businesses and sponsors who support CCE on an annual basis! 
 
Get your tickets now and prepare for a super fun Saturday Night Live with Cedar Creek 
Elementary Booster Club! ​https://cedarcreekboosterclub.membershiptoolkit.com 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Wendy Perque 
CCE Auction Chair 
(Mom of Parker in 2nd and Dillon in Kindergarten) 

https://thebelmontaustin.com/
https://cedarcreekboosterclub.membershiptoolkit.com/

